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Executive Committee Report 
 
Mechanized River Valley Access – Non-Contract A Request for Proposal 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, consult with the River Valley 
Alliance on the potential uses for the available funding that will continue to 
support the connectivity projects within the river valley, and any uses that may 
provide support for the potential Rossdale Power Plant and site 
redevelopment. 

History 

• At the April 29, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the April 15, 2013, 
Sustainable Development report 2013SHE020 was considered and the 
Committee heard from M. Nicholls, The Residents of McDougall Place 
Condominium; J. McCollum, Hillside Estates Board of Directors and 
Owners; E. Rand; M. Levenson; L. Cardinal, Spirit of Edmonton - IPACC, 
and L. Buff Parry. 

• The following motions were passed: 

 1. That the April 15, 2013, Sustainable Development report  
  2013SHE020, be received for information. 

 2.   That the work on the current Non-Contract A Request for Proposal  
 for Mechanized River Valley Access be discontinued. 

Attachment 

April 15, 2013, Sustainable Development report 2013SHE020 
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